
Calling all students 
in grades 1-8 who want to

perform in or work on a
fun production of ...

The John Lyman Parents Association and PaperHouse Productions
are proud to announce their 2015/16 musical Getting to Know: The Sound 

of Music. Participation is open to grade 1-8 students in Durham and 
Middlefield.

The registration packet will be available through your schoolʼs electronic 
announcements on Oct. 22.

Registration Space is limited. Registration by mail begins when the 
registration packet is released on Oct. 22.

Auditions Dec. 7-11

Rehearsals Rehearsals will be on Thursdays and Fridays from 3:30-5:30 
at Lyman starting Dec. 10. Not all cast members will be at all 

rehearsals. 

Performance Performances will take place the weekend of April 29-May 1 
at the CRHS auditorium.

Registration Fee There is a $120 registration fee.

Getting to Know: The Sound of Music is produced by Chris Balay, Mark 
Dionne, and Heather Kannam (Peter Pan Jr., Into the Woods, Jr.)

For more information, read the program handbook at 
www.paperhouseproductions.weebly.com, contact Producer Mark Dionne 

at m.dionne@sbcglobal.net, or see the registration packet on Oct. 22.
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